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MPLA Recording Secretary Report  

I distributed notes from the 23 July 2008 conference call meeting to the executive board and 
webmaster on 28 July, and they were posted on the website soon after.   
 
I received two CDs containing the recording of our meeting within two weeks of the July 
meeting. 

On 5 September I received an acknowledgement of MPLA’s most recent addition to the 
archives, which had been made in late June 2008. 

I have researched digital voice recorders, and will secure one in time for the Denver meeting on 
10 & 11 October 2008. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Annie Epperson 

 


